
We need your help to name
your future elementary school.

Hamilton-Wentworth District School Board (HWDSB) is seeking the public’s 
help to name the new elementary school on the Glen Campus site.

The new school on the Glen Campus site will serve those students currently 

attending: 

§ Glen Brae Elementary School;

§ Glen Echo Elementary School;

§ Sir Isaac Brock Elementary School; and some students attending

§ Elizabeth Bagshaw Elementary School

§ Sir Wilfrid Laurier Elementary School

To submit a suggested name for the 
new school, please complete the 
survey at 
hwdsb.info/schoolnaming

by 4 p.m. on 
Thursday, January 14, 2021

www.hwdsb.on.ca/feedback

HELLO
our new school name is...




